
*** PLEASE POST *** 

CANCELLED 
PUBLIC HEARING ANNOUNCEMENT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

 that pursuant to 8 NYCRR 100.21(c) of the Regulations of the 
Commissioner of Education, the Public-School Registration process, and 

applicable law, the Board of Education of the Hempstead Union Free 
School District will hold a public hearing on  

Tuesday, March 18, 2025, at 5:00 p.m.  

David Paterson 40 Fulton Street 
 Hempstead, New York 11550 

 The purpose of this public hearing is to provide an opportunity for 
interested parties, parents, and others to be heard regarding a proposed 

resolution to close David Paterson School. 

Susan Johnson 

Acting Superintendent of Schools 
sjohnson@hempsteadschools.org 
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